QUEEN'S VALLEY SCHOOL SEC 8, DWARKA YEAR END CIRCULAR – CLASSES VI TO IX & XI

DATE - 01.03.2022

Dear Parent

As we conclude our session, we extend our sincere gratitude to our esteemed parents for their support and cooperation in these unprecedented times. Together, we devised unique strategies to ensure that our children receive the best learning opportunities and environment. With this continued dedication to work for the future of our Queens, we look forward to yet another successful year.

Please note the following details:

- THE RESULTS WILL BE UPLOADED IN THE STUDENT DASHBOARD AS PER THE DATES GIVEN BELOW.
- THE CLASS VIII PARENTS ARE REQUESTED TO REACH SCHOOL AT 10.00 am SHARP FOR THE ORIENTATION ON 25TH MARCH 2022.
- KINDLY FOLLOW THE TIME SLOTS MENTIONED FOR COLLECTION OF BOOKS AND UNIFORM.

RESULT AND BOOKS & UNIFORM SCHEDULE

PRESENT CLASS	RESULT DATE & DAY	BOOK & UNIFORM DATE &DAY	9.00a.m 11.00a.m.	11.00a.m. – 1.00 p.m.	1.00p.m 3.00 p.m.
VI	22.03.2022 (TUESDAY)	23.03.2022 (WEDNESDAY)	VIA&VIB	VI C & VI D	VI E & VIF
VII	23.03.2022 (WEDNESDAY)	24.03.2022 (THURSDAY)	VII A & VII B	VII C & VII D	VII E & VII F
VIII	24.03.2022 (THURSDAY)	25.03.2022 (FRIDAY)	VIII A & VIII B	VIII C & VIII D	VIII E , VIII F &
IX	21.03.2022 (MONDAY)	28.03.2022 (MONDAY)	IX A & IX B	IX C & IX D	IX E & IX F
ΧI	22.03.2022 (TUESDAY)	27.03.2022 (SUNDAY)	XI A & XI B	XI C & XI D	XI E

End of Term Vacation

The last working day for the queens is Monday, 14th March 2022.

The students will have a break from Tuesday,15th March ,2022 to Thursday,31st March,2022. The school will reopen for the next academic session on Friday, 1st April 2022 for Classes VI to XII.

Withdrawal

Parents who wish to withdraw their wards may apply for the school leaving certificate by 31st March ,2022. In case the application is received after the said date, the parents will have to pay the fee according to the rules of the school.

Office timings during the End of Term Vacation:

Please note that our offices will continue to work between 9.00 a.m. and 1.00 p.m. during the Term End Vacation.

Looking forward to your cooperation

Regards

PRINCIPAL